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FIFTH GRADE SUPPLY LIST

Dear Parents /Guardians,

In an effort to make bringing classroom supplies to school easier, we have spaced the dates that items
are due. Please note that all supplies are due to the classroom no later than Friday, September
15, 2023. These supplies are important to our classroom community as well as your child’s work in the

classroom.
Due on Thursday, September 7, 2023
€ 6- Sturdy plastic folders in the following colors: red, orange, yellow, green, blue, and purple.
€ 2- packages of 24 Ticonderoga brand #2 pencils (no mechanical pencils)
€ 1 pair of child safety scissors
€ 1 pack of four glue sticks
€ 1 pack of erasers
€ 1roll of scotch tape
€ 1- Personal Pencil Case (Not the hard plastic box please)
€ Earbuds/headphones that will stay in the classroom (you can use the ones from last year)
€ 1- box of Crayola markers
€ 1- box of colored pencils

Due on Friday, September 8, 2023
3- rolls of paper towels

2- boxes of tissues

2- packs of Lysol wipes

1- Deodorant that will stay in the classroom
1- Hand Soap

1- box of gallon size Ziploc bags (boys)
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1 —box of quart size Ziploc bags (girls)

Due on Monday, September 11, 2023

e 1 pack of white copy paper (boys)
e 1 pack of color copy paper (girls)

Please follow the schedule for when supplies have to be in. Students will bring their own

supplies to their classroom.

WE WILL NOT BE ACCEPTING BAGS OF SUPPLIES THAT ARE DROPPED OFF TO THE

OFFICE.

IN AN EFFORT TO MINIMIZE CONTACT, WE WILL NOT HAVE COMMUNITY SUPPLIES. YOUR
CHILD WILL USE THEIR OWN SUPPLIES, SO PLEASE MAKE SURE ALL SUPPLIES ARE SENT TO

SCHOOL LABELED WITH YOUR CHILD’S NAME.

Please have the following items available at home:
Ruler, markers, stapler, glue stick, scissors, loose-leaf, and pencils.



